
The 5th round of the Micro Fund is now open! The closing date 

for applications is 5pm on Monday 11th February 2019. 

Community groups, social enterprises, and new/developing businesses are 

eligible to apply for grants up to £5,000.  

Find out more about how to apply and a link to the online application here: 

www.penycymoeddcic.cymru/the-micro-fund/  

We much prefer to have had a chat with you about your proposal before we 

receive your application. We can offer advice, give pointers, suggest people it 

would be good to talk to – and save you time and energy!  

You can give us a call, drop us a line, or come along for an informal chat with 

us. Phone us on 01685 878785 or email 

enquiries@penycymoeddcic.cymru to book an appointment slot at one 

of the sessions below:  

• Wednesday 12th December – Gwynfi MCH – Blaengwynfi – 1.30 to 5.30 

• Thursday 13th December – Venture Wales – Aberdare – 2.00 to 6.00 

• Wednesday 16th January – Morlais Hall – Ferndale – 3.00 to 6.30 

• Monday 21st January – Glynneath Training Centre – Glynneath – 9.30 to 

1.30 

 

 

 

http://www.penycymoeddcic.cymru/the-micro-fund/

